6-8-2022 - Meeting Notes – Trista Brown and Sandy Costa at Louie’s		*AI* = action item

JUNETEENTH
- we have sent off a lot of information and new logo ideas to QRD Designs(Quintin Randall, info@qrddesigns.com) and hope to have a “at-a-glance” brochure in time for the Juneteenth celebration. If not, we have older promo material we can hand out.
- we will be creating a new Facebook page with options to volunteer, donate, organize, etc. It will be ONE page that links to everything.
- I will be creating invoices for all the money we spend on supplies, so if you have spent money and need for us to track it officially—please let Sandy know.
*AI*- we are having a BRACELETS and BOTTLES party at the House of Foo (1022 N. Raynor Ave.) on Monday, June 13th at 7 pm.  Come help us make the bracelets we will be selling at our booth on Juneteenth and help work on the labels for the bags they will be in AND the labels for the bottles of lemonade we will be selling.
*AI*- that leads into another gathering we are planning (needing!): the LEMONADE MAKING and BOTTLING PARTY! In order to sell the freshest, yummiest lemonade, we need to make it and bottle it the day BEFORE the Juneteenth celebration. We will gather at Trista’s that Saturday morning at 9 am (you can come a bit later, but no later than 10 am).
- we need to be set up by noon at Nowell Park. The event runs from 1 – 7 pm, but we do not have to be there for the entire event if we get fried and need to go home.
- we have one 10 x 10 tent, one cooler, Sandy is lending one 6’ table and 4 folding chairs, a cash box and Square phone device, banners
*AI*- other things we need for Juneteenth: a second tent, coolers for lemonade, tables, chairs. Please let Trista know if you can help.
- we also need BOOTHSITTERS! Come and hang out with the coolest people there and spread the word of SpeakUp!

LIFE AFTER JUNETEENTH
- we need to get photos for the website of the team—Trista, Ranisah, Sandy, Cynthia, Amin, Mark, Michelle, Dawn, Franklin
- we did not have an official kick-off celebration for SpeakUp when we became a 501c3, so we are in the early planning stages of a fashion show to kick off. It will double as a fundraiser and membership drive. Also in the works are a parent/child talent show and a storytelling/local history opportunity for our elders.
- our main focus this coming fiscal year will be the SpeakUp SpeakOut spoken word events (5 a year = 4 informal events and 1 contest in April). We are discussing two types of peace circles to offer as well.

MEDIA MATTERS
- we will be creating a new message thread for SpeakUp that is board only, creating specific ones for different events (but not until we need them) in order to clean up communication. We are all overwhelmed by messages and the need to follow way too much information! Let’s see if we can clear this up.  Please STAY TUNED for details so you are able to receive the messages we post!

GREAT NEWS! 
- just before this  morning’s zoom meeting, Sandy got a call from Angel Contreras as the Joliet Township Supervisor. We have been awarded a grant of $2500.00 to help operate SpeakUp SpeakOut this year! 
- a day of applying for more grants will happen soon!

